
 

 

 

West Auburn High School 
Student Bulletin 

December 27th, 2024 
 

Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
  

 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

 
 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

As we come to the end of the year, I want to take a moment to wish each of you a very 
Merry Christmas and a joyful holiday season. This time of year is an opportunity to rest, 
reflect, and recharge for the exciting new year ahead! 
 
 

 
 

 

 

REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● ENTRANCES: Students are NOT allowed to open doors or the gate to let other students in. 

 
● STUDENT PAYMENTS: Pay in the office before school or during passing time only. 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 

 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class.  
 
● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors. 

 

 
 



 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  
 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    

 


